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Comments: For many reasons, I am opposed to parts of the planned expansion at Grand Targhee.  I have

worked there for a number of years and witnessed first hand the inability of young employees to make a livable

wage to live in Teton Valley.  I recognize that Targhee has worked to improve the situation with their employee

housing program but it is NOT enough.  Creating more full time jobs for people who have no where to live is only

going to make the current situation worse.  

 

And what of longtime residents who can no longer afford to ski at Grand Targhee? Do you want to continue to

lose their business to Kelly Canyon and/or Pebble Creek.  Generations of kids will grow up looking at these

mountains without ever being able to afford skiing them.  

 

And what of the environmental impact .. I can appreciate and understand Targhee expanding within their current

boundaries BUT expanding for South Canyon and the Mono trees areas will upend the delicate balance there.

 

Costs to Idaho and benefits to Wyoming are also deeply concerning.  Does this not exacerbate that situation??

 

On many levels these "grand" Grand Targhee expansion plans do not seem to"grand". Please tailor changes to

more reasonable levels and don't turn this area into one of the Cottonwood Canyons in Salt Lake City.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Lynn Foxx Pease 


